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TENURE TRACK POSITION IN MEDICAL PHYSICS 

Department of Physics and Astronomy 

University of Victoria 

 

The Department of Physics and Astronomy at the University of Victoria invites applications for a 
tenure-track position at the rank of Assistant Professor. We are looking for someone who will initi-
ate an experimental program in the area of Medical Physics. Applicants are expected to possess 
an exceptionally strong and internationally recognized research record and outstanding promise 
for future research accomplishments. The successful candidate will have a commitment to gradu-
ate and undergraduate education, and will help to oversee our graduate program in Medical 
Physics. His or her work will be conducted in association with the staff of the BC Cancer 
Agency's Vancouver Island Centre (VIC), a state-of-the-art radiation therapy clinic; hence, the ap-
pointment must also be acceptable to the VIC. Involvement with the VIC will initially include some 
teaching and administrative relief. 
At present, the Department of Physics and Astronomy consists of approximately 19 faculty mem-
bers working primarily in the research areas of particle physics, astronomy/astrophysics, con-
densed matter physics, and ocean physics. The department has a successful and productive as-
sociation with the near-by TRIUMF laboratory, whose applied programs include PET, medical 
isotope production, and proton irradiation therapy. See http://www.phys.uvic.ca for further infor-
mation. 
The University of Victoria is an equity employer and encourages applications from women, per-
sons with disabilities, visible minorities, aboriginal peoples, people of all sexual orientations and 
genders, and others who may contribute to the further diversification of the University. All quali-
fied candidates are encouraged to apply; however, in accordance with Canadian Immigration re-
quirements, Canadians and permanent residents will be given priority. 
 
Applications, including a curriculum vitae, publication list, statement of present and future re-
search interests, and the names and addresses of at least three referees, should be sent to: 
Dr. J. Michael Roney, Chair, Department of Physics and Astronomy,  
University of Victoria, P.O. Box 3055 Stn Csc, Victoria, BC V8W 3P6, Canada 
 
In order to be considered, applications must be received by the end of December, 2003.  Initial 
starting date is expected to be July 1st, 2004. 


